February 10th Hannah Mingucci SB 388 Written Testimony

Dear Mr. Chairman and Committee Members,

Thank you so much for working on fixing our elections. It means a lot to me as I do not feel that our elections our secure. We must fix our elections or we won't have a country anymore.

I am for SB 388 but amended with a few additions.

- Section 1a A voter should only be allowed one ballot.
- limit the mail-in ballots be just for military and for the disabled who are unable to vote in person
- mail-in ballots must be notarized
- drop boxes are illegal and no longer allowed

Thank you, Hannah Mingucci